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18 March 2022 

 

Dear Parents and Carers  

 

World Book Day 

On Friday 5th March, Toynbee celebrated the 

25th anniversary of World Book Day.  There 

were tutor time activities throughout the week 

leading up to our celebration and in each lesson 

throughout the day all pupils enjoyed 

D.E.A.R. time (Drop Everything and Read) 

where teachers read an instalment of a short 

story to each class.  Year 7 spent three lessons 

playing detective in a murder mystery where 

they read and interpreted a range of clues to 

solve the mystery.  It was lovely to get so much 

positive feedback from pupils in all year groups 

and we hope everyone enjoyed the day. 

 

Miss J Clarke, Head of English 
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History Club 

It was great to see such a great turnout at History Club last week, with so many students eagerly and thoughtfully 

engaging in the history of Ukraine, trying to gain a greater understanding of what is happening there today. As 

a reminder, we are focusing on the history of Ukraine in the next few weeks, especially Ukraine's relationship 

and history with Russia. History Club is every Friday breaktime in H3 for all Y7s and Y8s.  

I look forward to seeing you there! Mr Pople 

 

Science Week  

This week was science week and our key stage three 

scientists competed to build the tallest and strongest 

tower with limited materials. We saw some excellent 

problem solving and team building skills. Well done to 

our winners: Yr7 - Sophie, Harriet and Ellie Yr8 - Holly, 

Leah and Beth 

Ms Parker  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Attendance 

A reminder to please ensure you email attendance@toynbee.hants.sch.uk  or send a message via school comms 

on the first and any subsequent days of absence for your child. 

Mrs K Reynolds, Attendance Officer 
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LRC Update & Events 

I hope that this letter finds you all well and enjoying the sunshine. The following events are currently running in 

the LRC.  

• Books for International Woman's Day will continue to run until the end of March - Borrowing a book 

by a female author will get student 1 AP, a verbal review on return gets 3APs and a written review gets 

5APs. 

• International Poetry Day is 21st March - I will be running a blackout poetry competition in the LRC all 

next week to celebrate. All resources to enter will be in the LRC and for each entry I get, the student 

will receive 5APs. Closing date for this will be Friday 25th March.  

 

All loans from the LRC mean House points towards the House cup and the Termly LRC Triwizard cup is also 

up for grabs for the tutor group that has borrowed the most books over the term, this will be awarded at the 

end of this term before the Easter Holidays.  

Please let your children know that we received a book delivery of new titles from Schools Library Service, which 

are clearly marked and there are some really exciting books amongst them. 

The Design a sign for the LRC competition continues (details on Show My Homework) and we have the house 

bookmark competition running until the end of term, templates are available in the LRC, for each bookmark 

design we get, there is a 3 AP reward. 

 

Have a wonderful weekend! 

Mrs Nicholls 

 

Timetable  

Next week is WEEK A on your lesson timetables.   

 

Vacancies  

We have the following non teaching vacancies at the school.  Please visit our website for more information.  

• Examinations Invigilator 

• Learning Support Assistant - Visual Impairment Resource 
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